Fwd: Special called meeting tonight

email: Leslie P Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 5:32:17 PM Eastern Daylight Time

To: email: "chuddle@lexrich5.org Cathy Huddle", email: "kloveless@lexrich5.org Kenneth Loveless", email:

"Csmelton@lexrich5.org", email: "ewhite@lexrich5.org", email: "jhammond@lexrich5.org", email: "mhogan@lexrich5.org", email: "ngardner@lexrich5.org", email: "rhines@lexrich5.org"

Sorry, I thought this went to everyone but only went to Ken. Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Leslie P

Date: May 4, 2021 at 4:43:57 PM EDT

To: Kenneth Loveless <kloveless@lexrich5.org> Subject: Re: Special called meeting tonight

Mr. Loveless and Ms. Huddle thank you for your response. Ms. Huddle to answer your question yes I am in favor of mask for next year. We have had much success with them this year.

Nikki maybe if you would change *your* tone parents and teachers in the district would have more confidence in you as an ELECTED member of the school board. I have attached your email below.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 4, 2021, at 2:27 PM, Kenneth Loveless < kloveless@lexrich5.org > wrote:

Leslie, thank you. When one writes the board in total, the board chair is charged with anwsering. I try to answer emails directed to me but can't possibly answer everyone and do my job. But, rest assured, we are working assiduously for the common good. We will meet tonight, listen and discuss. At the conclusion we will operate within the law. Thanks for your understanding. Ken Loveless

On Tue, May 4, 2021, 12:45 PM Leslie P wrote:

Good afternoon,

I'm sure I'm wasting my time writing this email because I do not believe any of you with the exception of one person on this email will actually take the time to read this and respond. You guys have one agenda and that is your OWN.

As a high risk person and one that is unable to be vaccinated, I appreciate everyone that has gone out and gotten vaccinated and I appreciate my son and the other students and faculty wearing masks. I do believe they help slow the spread in the school where social distancing can not be observed. I don't want my son to bring home this horrible virus nor do I or anyone in my household have time to be guarantined for 14 days. As a PTO board member I have to go in and out of the school sometimes and I can do that and feel protected with everyone wearing masks. District five has a problem with overcrowding and you have these students packed in class rooms like sardines and now you want to take away the mask. That is wrong in so many ways. They can not practice social distancing because of the lack of space, there are still students being quarantined, and now you want to take away the mask with a little over a month left in school. Don't you people have anything better to do than to call special meetings for issues that can wait until next year. When I made the decision to let my son go back to school I was under the impression that it would be on a hybrid schedule and mask would be required but you took that away. Now you want to take the mask away too. Please consider mine and others concerns and let us finish the school year out with a mask.

I hope you all will take my feedback into consideration.

Have a blessed day!

--

Leslie P